A NEWSLETTER FROM THE DOOR AND HARDWARE INSTITUTES' NORTH CENTRAL CHAPTER

VOLUME XVII ISSUE I

Established 1991

OCTOBER 2007

NORTH CENTRAL CHAPTER MEETING DATE

when: Friday, October 26, 2007

where: Major's Sports Cafe

2801 Snelling Avenue North

Roseville, MN 55113

(651) 379 - 1180

schedule of events:

1:00 pm - 3:00 pm Munchies and Chapter Business Meeting

3:00 pm - 4:00 pm Social Hour

A NEWSLETTER FROM THE DOOR AND HARDWARE INSTITUTES' NORTH CENTRAL CHAPTER

VOLUME XVII ISSUE I

Established 1991

OCTOBER 2007

2007 North Central Chapter

JOHNSON CUP GOLF TOURNAMENT

The 11th annual Johnson Cup was a tremendous success. We had a full field of golfers at 144 players and 155 people for the dinner/awards banquet. The day was capped off with perfect weather and a course in excellent conditions. Thank you to Hudson Golf Club for their support and a great venue.

The 2007 "LOW GROSS" winning group consisted of Matt Johnson from Hiawatha/Air Louvers and Twin City Hardware's Mike Bruns, Jared Olson and Bob Skalman, AHC; with a round of 58 CONGRADULATIONS—Well Played!!

Please remember the companies on the "Sponsorship Page" and thank them when they visit your businesses. It is there support that gives the committee the ability to do what needs to be done to make the event successful.

Special Thanks to committee members Todd Walker and Bill Combs for their efforts in organizing the sponsors and door prizes this year. We had a record number of Hole Sponsors and received many wonderful door prizes for the banquet.

Many thanks to the Golf Committee consisting of Bill Combs; Dan Marx, AHC; Bill Schmitt, AHC; Todd Walker and volunteers Jill Blair, Chris Englund, Renee Lupien, Paula Ellis and Vickie Schmitt. Their time and efforts make this event possible. Also, to Todd Englund, AHC for his support and assistance recording the scores!

Have a great winter and we will see you next year at the 12th Annual Johnson Cup.

Tom Blair, AHC
Golf Committee Chairperson

A NEWSLETTER FROM THE DOOR AND HARDWARE INSTITUTES' NORTH CENTRAL CHAPTER

VOLUME XVI I ISSUE II

Established 1991

OCTOBER 2007

2007 North Central Chapter

JOHNSON CUP GOLF TOURNAMENT

"Sponsorship Page"

Please remember to thank our sponsors for which we would like to thank again and again:

hole sponsors Air Louvers, Inc

Alarm Lock Systems
Algoma Hardwoods, Inc
American Specialties
Anemostat Products
ASSA ABLOY DSS of Minnesota (2)
Combs & Associates
Dorma Architectural Hardware
Eggers Industries
Hager Companies
Hardlines
Hiawatha / J.L. Industries
IR Security Technologies

Life Safety Hardware Consultants
Marshfield Door Systems
National Guard Products
Pre-Hung Doors, Inc.
Reese Enterprises
Select Products Limited
Stewart D. Walker Company
Summit Door, Inc.
Timely Industries
V.T. Industries
W.J. Schelp & Associates, Inc.
W.R. Ringheim Company

raffle sponsor

Wheeler Hardware Company

** MARK YOUR CALENDARS * MARK YOUR CALENDARS * MARK YOUR CALENDARS **

2008 North Central Chapter

JOHNSON CUP GOLF TOURNAMENT

Friday, July 18th

* MARK YOUR CALENDARS * MARK YOUR CALENDARS * MARK YOUR CALENDARS **

A NEWSLETTER FROM THE DOOR AND HARDWARE INSTITUTES' NORTH CENTRAL CHAPTER

VOLUME XVI I ISSUE II

Established 1991

OCTOBER 2007

President's Column

I am not sure about the rest of you but summer sure flew by and here we are already packing things away and getting ready for another long winter. This year's golf outing was another huge success. Thanks to all the hard work and planning by the NCC's golf committee which consists of Tom Blair, AHC; Dan Marx, AHC; Bill Schmitt, AHC; Bill Combs and Todd Walker. I would also like to thank the volunteers that do a lot of work during the year to ensure the success of this event and they are Paula Ellis, Jill Blair, Renee Lupien, Chris Englund and Vicki Schmitt.

I have a couple of changes that I would like to talk about and one of them is our meeting location, in the past we have always tried to use different hotels with meeting rooms, the board has looked at some different options and the best value for the money is Major's Sports Café in Roseville, they have a couple of different meeting rooms and are capable of handling our small event's up to our large ones. The second change is Education Day, in the past we have always done this the first week of October but we are now going to move the Education Day to April, we are still going to have an October meeting and the date for that is going to be Friday, October 26th.

There is a lot of stuff that I would like to cover with you at the October meeting and listed below are some of the topics that we would like to cover.

- 1. Review of the current NCC By-Laws to improve and re-authorize them.
- 2. What does this membership want and expect from this chapter?
- 3. Education, what direction should we be going? What programs would you as a member of this chapter like to see?

As you can see it would be nice to have an open discussion on these issues so I ask that you make every effort possible to try and attend as the more that do attend the better participation we can have to make your chapter work for you.

Craig J. Lupien NCC President